
   

  
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

We are sending out this letter to inform families that the previously scheduled parent 

and student Kindergarten Orientations on Thursday, May 14th and Thursday, May 21st 
have been cancelled. As the schools remain closed to the general public, it is not 

possible to run these meetings. 
 

As a result of COVID-19 the safety, health and well-being of our students, families 
and staff continues to be our top priority. More information regarding Kindergarten in 

the fall will be sent in the coming weeks. 
 

As soon as we have more information we will be in touch. 
 

Take care, 
 

Mrs. Grills  

Principal  
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